
THE MUNICIPALITY OF LAMBTON SHORES 
 

Report CL 34-2022        Council Meeting Date: October 18, 2022 
 

TO:  Mayor Weber and Members of Council 
 

FROM: Stephanie Troyer-Boyd, Clerk 
 

RE: Appointments to Committee of Adjustment 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 
  
THAT Report CL 34-2022 regarding Appointments to 
Committee of Adjustment be received; and 
 
THAT By-Law 80 of 2022 be approved. 

____________________________________________________________ 
 
SUMMARY 
 
To provide Council with advice to extend the term for the current Committee of 
Adjustment. 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Committee of Adjustment is appointed to coincide with the term of Council.  Their 
term is up on November 14, 2022.  Board and Committee appointments have not yet 
been considered for the new term of Council and will not be until the new Council is in 
place. 
 
Staff are recommending that the current Committee of Adjustment members remain to 
the end of 2022 as Committee of Adjustment meetings dates are set until the end of the 
year.  
 
ALTERNATIVES TO CONSIDER 

There are no alternatives to consider. 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTIONS 
 
It is recommended that the appointment by-law be approved. 
 
FINANCIAL IMPACT 
 
There is no financial impact to these appointments. 
 
CONSULTATION 
Steve McAuley, CAO 


